Hamlet of Aklavik

REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS

Engineering Services

Design and Provide
Project Management Services

Solid Waste Site Redevelopment

The Hamlet of Aklavik has received funding under
the invest in Canada Infrastructure Program to
expand and Redevelop the Aklavik Solid Waste
Site.

Will require prices for the design and then for the
Project Management of this project.

Idea is to take the application information and
develop the design along with a work schedule and
a listing of quantities of materials required. This
project must also have IWB prior approval before
work can proceed.

All submissions must be received at the:
Hamlet of Aklavik
Attn: Fred Behrens, SAO
P.O. Box 88, Aklavik, NT XOE 0AO
Fax to: 867-978-2434
Email to: SAOAKklavik@permafrost.com

On or before January 21, 2020 at 4:00 PM MST

The Hamlet of Aklavik reserves the right to accept
or reject any or all RFP's and may not necessarily
accept the lowest or any other pricing that has
been submitted.




